

Test unit 4

I. Wstaw A lub B

1. Some birds use their _____ to catch insects.
A. shells B. beaks
2. I keep my fish in a _____ in my room
A. kennel B. tank
3. The _____ is a sea animal.
A. octopus B. camel
4. Birds have _____ to keep warm and dry.
A. fins B. feathers
5. I think snakes are really _____ I'm afraid of them.
A. cute B. scary
6. I have to buy a new _____ for my parrot.
A. cage B. kennel
7. _____ are good at flying.
A. bats B. beavers

II. Uzupełnij zdania odpowiednimi wyrazami. Pierwsze litery wyrazów zostały podane.

- 1 An **o** _____ is a large bird which can't fly but it runs fast.
- 2 Fish use their **f** _____ to swim.
- 3 You have to buy a **d** _____ **I** _____ to take your dog for a walk.
- 4 I think snakes are really **s** _____. I'm afraid of them.

III. Uzupełnij zdania przymiotnikami w nawiasach w odpowiedniej formie.

- 1 I think animal programmes are _____ (interesting) than cartoons.
- 2 The giraffe is the _____ (tall) mammal in the world
- 3 Polar bears are _____ (dangerous) than beavers.
- 4 I think cats are _____ (bad) pets than dogs.
- 5 Chimpanzees are _____ (strong) than monkeys.
- 6 The blue whale is the _____ (big) animal in the world.
- 7 **Owls aren't as** _____ **(big) as ostriches.**
- 8 **Africa isn't as** _____ **(hot) as Europe.**

IV. Przeczytaj tekst. Odpowiedz na pytania 1-5 zgodnie z treścią tekstu.

The largest aquarium in Europe

There are many places called aquariums where people can go and see ocean and sea life. One of those is the Oceanogràfic, which is in Valencia in Spain.

The aquarium

is inside the City of Arts and Science. There are nine underwater towers which look like they are from a science-fiction film. Many people go there not only to look at the fish and other sea animals, but also to admire the beautiful buildings. The Oceanogràfic is the largest aquarium in Europe but it hasn't got the biggest fish tank. The biggest one here (7 million litres) isn't as big as the one in Boulogne-sur-Mer in France, which is the largest in Europe (10 million litres).

As visitors walk through the water towers, they can see over 500 different types of ocean and sea animals, including dolphins, sharks, penguins, turtles and many, many others. The total number of animals in the aquarium is about 45,000. The place has even got the oceanic sunfish, which you can't see very often in aquariums. Each tower has got two parts, and each part shows one of the big ecosystems in the world, for example the Arctic or the tropical seas.

1. How many underwater towers are there in the Oceanogràfic?

There are _____

2. What can people see in the Oceanogràfic apart from (poza) the sea animals?

They can also _____

3. How many types of animals can you see in the Oceanogràfic?

You can see _____

4. How many animals are there in the Oceanogràfic?

There are _____

5. What can you see in one part of each water tower?

You can see _____